
 

8.12.23 

 

Dear parent/ carer,  
 
Mrs Pearce will not be at work until after the Christmas holidays.  
 
As Mrs Parkin knows the year 1 class very well, she will be teaching the year 1 class for the next two 
weeks and Mrs Blakemore and Mrs Fawcett will be sharing the teaching of the year 2 class.  
 
Unfortunately, due to staff shortages, we are cancelling the year 1 and 2 trip to the library. This can 
hopefully be reorganised after Christmas.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
  
Rhonda Blakemore  
Headteacher  
 


